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RE: Docket No. 040479-TP, Correction of CLEC name 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

On August 16, 2004, BellSouth filed a correction letter to include all elements of 
agreements. However, there was an error in CLEC name. The transmittal letter should 
be corrected to the following pursuant to Sections 251 and 252 of the 
Telecommunications Act of 1996: Request of approval of interconnection, unbundling, 
resale and collocation agreement between BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. and US 
South Communications, Inc. 

I would appreciate your assistance in correcting the filing and record in question. 

Very truly yours, 
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